
 

Ref: AC.018/2017     19 April 2017  

Subject:  Notification of the revised annual holidays of the Company in 2017  

To:  President and Managers 

       The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Re:  The Company’s letter No. AC.045/2016 dated 13 December 2016, the Company’s 

annual holidays for 2017 

According to the cabinet resolution on 11 April 2017, the public holidays in Thailand in 2017 

has been revised as Coronation Day which is on 5 May 2017 has been cancelled, the H.M. 

King Maha Vajiralongkorn Bodindradebayavarangkun’s Birthday has been set on 28 July 

2017 and the H.M. the Late King Bhumibol Adulyadej Memorial Day has been set on 13 

October 2017. 

Forth Corporation Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform the revised 

annual holidays of the Company in 2017 in compliance with the cabinet resolution as 

mentioned above. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

(Mr. Arin Jamnaree) 

Financial Controller 

 


